
Cllr Lunn – WDC report for HDPC meeting 5th September 2023 

 

Not much to report this month as most people have been away and no committees have met or full 

council.  

 

On Monday next week the Overview and Scrutiny committee will be having an update on South East 

Water regarding recent water outages and I plan to firmly represent the residents of Hadlow Down 

to ensure South East water are fully aware of the failings.  

 

Enforcement issues 

Following last months meeting I have forwarded Cllr Wellmans concerns inclusive of the permanent 

bus being lived in at Wilderness Wood and still waiting on a response on the 5 cases which have been 

presented.  

 

 

 


